Keeping the Record Straight

After you've looked at the pictures, laughed, cried, and remembered . . ..

take some time to sit back and read the copy and

captions of In All Directions. We think you will

appreciate the effort the Wildcat staff put into

keeping the record straight.
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The extra help and
cooperation of the

following is appreciated:

Coach Stacy Garner
Coach Paula Lockhart
Coach Roger Martin
Coach John Lane
Karen Criswell
Shirley Bolf
Peggye Heard
and
o Wayne Henninglon Photograplty
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Kimberly Hawkins works on a computer lay-out, David
Bickle and Eric Hawkins attempt to adjust the contrary
printer, and Amber Connell writes captions. Allina days
work in journalism class.

1996 Wildcat Staff: back - Diedra Roundtree, David Bickle, Amber Connell, Eric Hawki
Sara Peaugh, Clifford Milligan, and Kimberly Hawkins; front - Denise Prescott and;
62 Wildear Staff Amanda Gonzales. ~ Cheryl Blair, advisor




